
in the U.K.,  contact  <ewenarnold@gmail.com>  for bank
information

https://www.brelief.org/support/Halloluwa.mp4

On February 3, 2023, Buddhist Relief Mission offered parcels of dry
rations to 79 families in memory of Ven. Vimala, who died January 3
at the age of 79. 49 parcels were given out at the Kandy Tourist Police
Station. Parcels were delivered to the homes of 30 families in a village
in Halloluwa, across the river from Kandy. Here is the link to a short
video showing the difficult trek to some of the houses.

In Memory of Ven. Vimala, dry rations were also given to Ven.
Nanda Theri, the Mother Teresa Center for the Handicapped, and an
elders’ home in Kandy.

The economic crisis is worsening every day, and more and more
families face dire food insecurity. As long as donations are received,
Buddhist Relief Mission will continue to distribute food parcels to the
needy.

In case of a bank deposit, please send the donor’s name, the amount,
and “Sri Lankan Relief” by SMS or WhatsApp to 
+94-77-964-9292 or by email to <buddhist@brelief.org>

For donation by international electronic bank transfer, please send a
request to <buddhist@brelief.org> for instructions.

Distribution of Dry
Rations in Memory of

Ven. Vimala

in Sri Lanka via:
Commercial Bank
Anniwatte Branch
A/C 8254001210
Kenneth Kawasaki

in the U.S. via:
River Bank & Trust
Buddhist Relief Mission
A/C 0290500969
ABA Code: 062206567

<https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G>

Donations may also be made:

mailto:ewenarnold@gmail.com
https://www.brelief.org/support/Halloluwa.mp4
mailto:buddhist@brelief.org
file:///%7c//buddhist@brelief.org
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G

